
 

 

 

 

 

November – The Lion King  

In the French week, children have been learning 

songs from The Lion King in preparation for their joint 

year-end project with the French classes.  

 

As such, the bilingual classes were invited to join the 

French classes to attend a production of The Lion 

King at the Lyceum Theatre in Central London. 

 

This gave the children the opportunity to explore 

what a live production could involve – from 

colourful costumes to co-ordination of actors and 

changing of sets. 

 

 

  

“I liked when Rafiki 

was swinging on the 

ropes.” Camellia, 6B. 

   

“I especially liked the costumes and when the animals 

were moving around the audience.” Luke, 5B. 

   

“I loved it when they 

sang the same songs 

that we are 

practicing at school.”  

Mila, 3B. 

   


